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From: Christopher Troka
To: Polanco, Joanna
Subject: Meeting about Decriminilization
Date: Thursday, June 24, 2021 2:49:51 PM


I just saw the Facebook post now, otherwise I would have emailed sooner.


I wish to express my support for the decriminalization and eventual legalization of
Cannabis/Marijuana in Milwaukee and/or Wisconsin.


In 2014, over 28,000 arrests were made for this substance in the City of Milwaukee.
It's a victimless crime, and many states have shown they can properly regulate this
substance while earning tax revenue.


This clogs up our justice system and makes a terrible use of time for our police
officers.


Thank you for your time.


Chris Troka
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